Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 6:44 PM

To: 'Fong, Bryan'

Subject: RE: RO0000196 (800 Franklin Street, Oakland) - Extension Request
Bryan,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a vapor intrusion investigation report for the above referenced site
is extended to January 15, 2016.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791

jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Fong, Bryan [mailto:Bryan.Fong@ghd.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 10:22 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>

Subject: RE: RO0000196 (800 Franklin Street, Oakland) - Extension Request

Hello Jerry,

GHD received the final access agreements to install the sub-slab probes last week. Due to access requirements by the
off-site property owners, the soonest sub-slab probe installation schedule is confirmed for December 2, 2015 and
sampling for December 16, 2015.

GHD respectfully requests an additional extension for report submittal on January 15, 2015.

Regards,

Bryan A Fong

GHD
T: +1 510 420 0700 | D: +1 510 420 3369 | M: +1 510 385 0509 | E: bryan.fong@ghd.com
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A, Emeryville, California 94608 USA | www.ghd.com
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Please consider our environment before printing this email

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 8:32 AM

To: Fong, Bryan

Subject: RE: RO0000196 (800 Franklin Street, Oakland) - Extension Request

Bryan,



Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a Soil Vapor Sampling Report for the above referenced site is
extended to November 23, 2015.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Fong, Bryan [mailto:Bryan.Fong@ghd.com]

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 4:26 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>

Subject: RO0000196 (800 Franklin Street, Oakland) - Extension Request

Hello Jerry,

Per your letter dated May 11, 2015, the Soil Vapor Sampling Report for RO0000196 (800 Franklin Street, Oakland, CA)
was due on September 15, 2015. GHD is currently still working with the off-Site property owners to obtain off-Site
access to complete the soil vapor investigation.

GHD respectfully requests a two month extension to complete the soil gas investigation and submit the report. The
requested extension due date is November 23, 2015.

| apologize for the late extension request. | erroneously marked the due date for this report submittal at the end of
September.

Regards,

Bryan A Fong

GHD
T: +1 510 420 0700 | D: +1 510 420 3369 | M: +1 510 385 0509 | E: bryan.fong@ghd.com
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A, Emeryville, California 94608 USA | www.ghd.com
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